More saving.

More doing:

HONEY BEES & INSECTICIDES

The Home Depot Canada is deeply engaged in understanding the relationship of certain insecticides on our

live goods and the decline in the honey-bee population. We’ve been in communication with government

agencies, the insecticide industry and our suppliers to understand the science and monitor research.

Because we are committed to safeguarding the health of these critical pollinators, we are actively working

with our live goods suppliers to find alternative insecticides. In addition to requiring all of our live goods

suppliers to label Neonicotinoid-treated plants, our suppliers have significantly reduced the number of

plants that they treat with neonicotinoids. We will continue this decrease regulation until we have a .

complete phase-out of neonicotinoid use by end of 2018, unless federal or provincial regulation requires
neonic treatments, or if undisputed science proves that the use of neonicotinoids on our live goods does
not have a lethal or sublethal effect on pollinators.




